Letter of Support to the DoBem Project

Through this letter, as the owner of DaClai Massas Company located in the city
of Guaporé, in the state of Rio Grande do Sul - Brazil, I wish to express my support for
the DoBem project. I certify that I am interested in participating as a partner
supermarket. [ believe that the project has a lot of potential and that this can be an idea
of scalable social innovation that can have a significant impact on society and poverty
reduction through the use of technology.

Signature




